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Dear Resident 

Stadium Parking - Huntington 

We are writing to you because we have been contacted by a group of residents and 

local ward Cllrs to comment on the current parking situation in the Huntington area on 

match days.  We would therefore like to understand in more detail the impact this is 

having on streets in the area to help officers when making decisions on potential 

mitigations to improve the situation for residents on match days. 

We have therefore proposed to undertake a local consultation with residents about the 

impact of on-street parking on match days.  We would like to know if your street does 

see an increase in parking levels on match days and also if there is any difference 

between weekend and mid-week fixtures. 

If your street is currently seeing an increase in parking there is some options available 

but these will all have an impact on residents as it will create a restriction on parking on 

the street, the potential options are: 

 ‘No Waiting at any time’ restrictions Double Yellow Lines 

 ‘No Waiting’ restrictions – time specific Single Yellow Lines 

 Residents Parking Scheme - permits to be paid for by residents 

There is no one fix and the different options will have benefits in different locations.  

The main concern is that due to the different kick off times from weekend to Mid-week 

games, any time specific restrictions to cover all kick off times would need to be in 

place 12noon till 9pm.  The time specific restrictions could be reduced if the parking 

situation is different between weekend and mid-week fixtures. 
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Consultation documents 

I have enclosed a questionnaire sheet for you to complete and return. 

We can only accept one sheet from each household.  Please complete and return to 

us, using the Freepost address provided below by Friday 11th March 2022: 

Freepost RTEG-TYYU-KLTZ 
City of York Council 
West offices 
Station Rise 
York 
YO1 6GA 
 

If you prefer you can email your response to highway.regulation@york.gov.uk  Please 

give the information we have asked for, including your name and address. 

The results of the consultation will be reported to an Executive Member Public Decision 

Session for a decision on how to proceed. You will be informed of the date of this 

meeting a few weeks before it takes place.  We will write to you again after the meeting 

to inform you of the decision made and what happens next. 

Please email highway.regulation@york.gov.uk  if you require any further information at 

this time. 

Yours faithfully 

D. Hobson 

Darren Hobson,  

Traffic Management Team Leader 
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Questionnaire Sheet 

Stadium Parking – Huntington Area 

 

Please indicate your preferences by ticking the 

appropriate box: 

 
YES NO 

Has your street been affected by an increase in 
parking on stadium match days? 

  

Is there a difference in parking levels between 
weekend and mid-week fixtures? 

  

 

Please indicate your preferred options for proposed restrictions to help 

manage the increase in parking on stadium match days.  The below proposed 

restrictions, show options which are available.  It would be helpful if you could 

complete this section even if you have indicated “NO” above. 

‘No Waiting at any time’ Restrictions  

‘No Waiting 12noon till 9pm’ restrictions  

Residents Parking Scheme  

Other?  Please specify your preference  

 

Title: (Mr. Mrs. Miss Ms)   ---------------------------Initial: --------------------------- 

Surname:                          ------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Address:                           ------------------------------------------------------------------- 

                                           ------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Postcode                          ------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Please return to the freepost address by Friday 11th March 2022.  We will only 
accept one completed sheet from each household and your preferences are 
kept confidential.  If you prefer you can email your preferences and comments 
to highway.regulation@york.gov.uk  
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Please write any further Comments you wish to make below (or use 
separate sheet) 

 


